
Bristol Philatelic Society 
 

         

 
Are you interested in Postage Stamps? 
Are you interested in Postal History? 

 
Would you like to meet with like-minded people at a regular friendly meeting? 

 
Then come along to our special Open Evening on the 13th of October from 19:30 pm to 
21:00 pm, which is being held at Redland Park URC Church meeting rooms, Whiteladies Rd., 
Redland, BS6 6SA. 
 
Meet the members, see some stamp displays, see some of the tools and resources to get 
more from your collection, a chance to buy stamps, to see sample publications from our 
stamp library, be introduced to our member stamp packet system, with refreshments 
available during the evening.  
. 
Contact Arlene (01173 823901) our secretary or Ron (01275 839223) our president for more 
details. 
 

We look forward to welcoming you 
 

  
 

Bristol Philatelic Society dedicated to Philatelic enthusiasts in the Bristol area 
 

www.bristolphilatelicsociety.uk 


